
LUAAPS September

Newsletter
Hello, Lingnanians! We’re thrilled to bring you
the first issue of our CampusTV Newsletter,
where our English Ambassadors share the most
exciting happenings from around our school
each month. Be sure to follow us on Instagram
and YouTube for exclusive updates, fun digital
content, and behind-the-scenes moments!
This month, we’ll take you back to the joy and
excitement of our Primary 1 Inductions, when
creativity and community effort come together
through mural painting, and to the moment
when our school displayed its charitable spirit.
Meanwhile, adventure and discovery have been
key highlights, with an inspiring trip to the Hong
Kong Museum of Medical Sciences and action-
packed Adventure Days that encouraged
teamwork, courage and perseverance. We also
welcomed special visitors from one of our sister
schools, and we’ve been fascinated and
entranced by magic tricks and mesmerising kung
fu skills!
Let’s make 2025/2026 a year filled with learning,
creativity, and fun. Here’s to a prosperous,
inspiring, and joyful school year ahead!



The school year kicked off with excitement as our brave and eager Primary 1 students
arrived early to meet their new classmates and teachers, and explore their new school
environment. From the start, they embraced their roles with enthusiasm, showcasing
creativity, knowledge, and excellent communication skills during their first activities.
While the students settled in, parents participated in sessions to learn how to support
their children in this big transition. Together, families and teachers laid the foundation
for a year of growth and success.
The inductions were filled with smiles, curiosity, and a sense of belonging—an inspiring
start for our newest Lingnanians as they embark on their learning journey!

Our school community came together in a
joyful burst of creativity as parents and
students teamed up to paint a vibrant new
mural on our annex. With brushes in hand,
they transformed the wall into a colourful
masterpiece, perfectly matching the joyful
spirit of our campus.
This project was a true celebration of
teamwork and creativity, with families
bonding over art and leaving their mark on
something that will brighten our school for
years to come. Thank you to everyone who
made it happen—you’ve added a beautiful
splash of colour to our community!

a splash of colour!

Our new arrivals



On the 17th and 18th of September, our
brave students tackled adrenaline-
pumping challenges like abseiling, zip-
lining, and tightrope walking. Through
teamwork, trust, and support, they faced
their fears and achieved amazing
accomplishments—cheering each other on
every step of the way. Laughter and words
of encouragement echoed throughout the
activities, reminding us that the greatest
strength comes not from individual effort
alone, but from the confidence we place in
one another.
Even some of our teachers joined in,
showing their adventurous spirit and
inspiring everyone to push their limits.
Their willingness to step outside their
comfort zones sparked even more
enthusiasm and created a wonderful sense
of unity. Adventure Days were not just
about climbing higher or moving faster, but
about building stronger connections,
learning to rely on friends, and celebrating
every success—big or small—together. 
It was a true celebration of courage,
resilience, and teamwork, leaving everyone
with lasting memories and a renewed
sense of what can be achieved when we all
pull in the same direction. Hats off to all
who took part! 
And speaking of hats...

The
adventure
continues





On September 12, our school proudly
participated in Hats On Day to support the
Children’s Cancer Foundation. Students,
teachers, and staff came together in a
heartwarming display of solidarity,
donning their favorite hats to raise
awareness and show support for young
cancer patients and their families.
The sight of our community wearing all
kinds of hats—colorful, quirky, and creative
—was a powerful reminder of the
compassion we can share. This meaningful
gesture embodied the message: “Hats We
Wear, Care We Share!” spreading love and
comfort to those battling life-threatening
illnesses.
A huge thank you to everyone who joined
this important cause. Together, we’ve
shown the strength of our community in
bringing hope and joy to those who need it
most!

hat’s the spirit


